
PID: 641 

Magdalena Teyhard von Holberg   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 1303 

Tom Garnett   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 1548 

Saul   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 1779 

Miriam Magdalene of the Cenotaph   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 2745 

Enoch   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 3544 

Leif Dreambinder   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 4013 

Abaddon   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 4427 

Solomon   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 5865 

Vashti   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 8431 

Kaddoc White-Fox   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 9082 

Harkon   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 9229 

Ardeniel   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 10663 

Aletheia, Daughter of Carmen   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 11399 

Eric   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 12076 

Teddi   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 



PID: 13250 

Cilicia   
  

 __________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your military unit, travelling with the scouts of the Seventh Wave army, have come across many 
caches of supplies along the retreat path of the routing Druj armies. A great deal has just been 
abandoned without care. Even more has been deliberately tainted – waterskins punctured, grain-
sacks opened and turned into the mud, healing herbs set alight or turfed into the camp cesspit. But 
occasionally you’ve come across boxes marked with an X which have been hastily stashed away – 
presumably goods too valuable even for the Druj to destroy, which they hope to recover. 
 
You may find items like this on Conjunctions which lead to The Barrens. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This is an OOC document you should not take it into play. Feel free to make notes. 
 


